
Chemung County 

Traffic Safety Board 
Chairman, William A. Schrom 

 

 

       August 7, 2019 

 

 

Nicolette Wagoner, Commissioner 

Elmira-Chemung Transportation Council 

400 East Church Street 

Elmira, NY 14901 

 

Dear Ms. Wagoner: 

 

 As Chemung County Acting Sheriff and the Chairman of the Traffic Safety Board, I 

am pleased to offer my support to the Chemung County Complete Streets Policy for Street 

and Transportation Projects.  The proposed Resolution and information sheet were sent to 

all Traffic Safety Board members for input and no objections were made.   

 This will increase opportunities for multi-modal transportation for citizens of all 

ages and abilities through the design, maintenance, and operation of street construction 

and reconstruction within Chemung County.  All of the design features and practices 

described will accommodate the safety, health and comfort of motorists, cyclists, and 

pedestrians of all ages and abilities. 

   

 

       Sincerely, 

        
       Sheriff William A. Schrom 
       Chairman, Chemung County Traffic Safety Board 


